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“Reading is a key priority. The school
nurtures a genuine love of reading.

Pupils explore a wide range of diverse
and exciting texts. They eagerly take
part in the weekly ‘Rock Up and Read’

sessions. Enthusiastic staff ignite
pupils’ passion for books. Pupils value
the many worlds they discover through

reading.” - Ofsted

Diary Dates:

Reading Rewards 2025-2026

sticker

bookmark

pin badge

book voucher

Please record in your child’s organiser every time that they read.
Children who have been identified as Regular Readers need to read

additionally at home, to ensure they make accelerated progress. Thank
you for your support on this. Children should be reading at least 3 x per

week. 



Halloween / Autumn 
Short Story Competition

Mrs Moore recommends...

Calling all spooktacular story writers. Fancy winning a reading
themed goody bag full of treats? Yes, you say. Well, read on. 

Write your own Halloween / Autumn themed short story
(maximum 500 words). Be sure to write it in your best

handwriting, using capital letters and full stops. Use a range of
exciting vocabulary and let your imagination have some fun.

Ensure it is your own work.  

Due: Thursday 16  October, 2025 (by lunchtime)th

Put your name and class on back of the entry. 
Hand it in to Mrs Moore (6AM)


